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Damon, Jessica

From: Malcome Sargent <malcome@src-inc.net>

Sent: Monday, February 03, 2020 7:25 AM

To: DEP, SilverMapleWind

Subject: Silver Maple Wind Project : Proposal to build wind turbines on Pisgah Mountain in 

Clifton

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

The Silver Maple project is a half-baked plan, sited in an area that is inappropriate for economical wind farms, and of 

only limited benefit despite irreversible damage.  

I am Opposed to this Proposal 

 

Sincerely, 

Malcome Sargent 

President 

(804) 355-6454 – Main  

(804) 640-0781 – Cell 

(804) 266-6444 – Fax 
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